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                                                      Staff Report 

 Agenda Item No. D-1 

   

 

 

To: City of Imperial Traffic Commission 

 

From: Othon Mora, Community Development Director 

 

Date: September 8, 2022  

 

Subject: Traffic Concerns on Victoria Terrazas (Mayfield subdivision)-Saddleback Drive 

and Meadowbrook Drive 

 

 

Background: 

 

Staff have received several complaints in regards, narrow streets with not enough parking in their 

driveway (front of garage) and no on-street parking allowed on Victoria Terrazas (Mayfield 

subdivision)-Saddleback Drive and Meadowbrook Drive. Residents are requesting the City to 

explore options in order to avoid violations for blocking the sidewalk with their vehicles and 

possibly change the two-way traffic to a one-way street, that can allow cars to be parked on one 

side of the street.   

Staff Recommendation: 

 

Staff is requesting the Traffic Commission select appropriate measure to address concerns at 

Victoria Terrazas (Mayfield subdivision)-Saddleback Drive and Meadowbrook Drive. 

 
 

Attachments: 

 

• Site photos 
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Project Location: 
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